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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON DC 

18 July  2008 

MEMORANDUM FOR NRC REGlON IV (NMSB-B) 
ATTENTION: MS. RACIIEI, S. BROWDEII 

I-XOM: AIWOA/SG3 PB 
1 10 I,LI~W Avenue. Room 405 
Rolling AFB DC 20032-7050 

SIJ13JEC1': Iiesponsc to NRC Request for Addilional Inforination Concerning I IS Air t+"orce 
Iiistalla~ioii Burial Siles. Our Memo, 23 May 2008 

'I'hc US Air Force Iiadioisotope Committee (ICIC) received a request from the Nuclear 
uary 2008, for additional infomation regarding 
nstallatioii Burial Sites. Questions 1 -3 wcrc 

Iicgulatory Coinmission (NRC), date 
McClellan AFB. CA and other US hi 
answered in a RIC Sccretariat nieino dated 15 April 2008: Question 4 was answered in a RIC 
Sccrctariat ~iicti iorand~ii~ dated 23 May 2008. 

As discussed in n tclcconfcrencc oii 16 July 2008 between mcnibcrs ofthe RIC 
Secretariat, Mr. Robcrt Johnson (I-IQ NRC) and Ms. Rachel Broudcr (NRC-KIV), it is our 
understanding that the NRC acknowledges that the Air Force inel the original NRC suspense fbr 
tlic request for additional inl'orination, and that the NRC and the Air Force will continue to \vork 
toward an appropriate response to question 4. The RIC Secretariat, therefore. submits this 
request to retract our nieino dated 23 May 2008. 

If you liavc any questions, plcase contact me at DSN 297-4309; robert.rodgers- 
02kj$cii t agon . ;i mi 1 

ROBERT A, I<ODCiEI<S, Maj: USAF, RSC 
gram Operations 

F Radioisotope Coilmiittee Sccrctariat 
e Medical Operations Agency 

ffice-0~ tlie Surgeon General 
cc: 
USAl-' Radioisotope Coiiimittee, Chair (Col l'odaro) 
I IQ AI'IA/SGI (I,t c'ol A d a m )  
AFMOAISG3PB. Chief (Col .Jcter) 


